
Remembrance Day 2022

I am grateful to the British legion and all who organised the Remembrance Day
services and wreath layings.

On Remembrance Sunday I joined the British legion at Arborfield in the
morning. We marched to the War memorial, where I laid a wreath and joined in
the service.

In Wokingham during the afternoon I attended in the Town Hall where I and
others laid wreaths before marching to St Paul’s Church for a service. I read
a lesson from the Gospel according to St Matthew.

Both events were well attended. Uniformed services presented their standards.

We did remember them
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